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Briefing Meeting 2012 

 

Dear friends, 

As announced in Circular 10/2012 and in view of the upcoming elections of the new European Scout 
Committee, the European Region will organise a Briefing Meeting for individuals and NSOs considering a 
candidature. 

It will take place at the “Centre protestant de Cartigny”, in Cartigny, Geneva, over the weekend 10-11 
November 2012. Lidija Pozaić Frketic and George Hourdakis, two former Members of the European Scout 
Committee, will be facilitating the Meeting. In addition, participants will have the possibility to follow as 
observers the proceedings of the European Scout Committee, which will meet during the same time for a 

regular session. 

Please remember that the purpose of this Briefing Meeting should not be seen as a place to announce 
candidatures, but that it should rather be seen as an opportunity to help potential candidates and their 
NSOs to make informed decisions. 

Logistics 

Dates 10 – 11 November 2012 (arrivals on 9 November) 

Venue Centre protestant de Cartigny,  
Rue du Temple 21 
1236 Cartigny GE, Switzerland 

Accommodation: Centre protestant de Cartigny 

Costs: CHF 200 per person and night (half board) 

Registration: by means of attached Registration Form (to be returned by 10 October 2012) 

Programme 

9 November Afternoon: arrivals 
Evening: informal networking 

10 November Morning: information session with Lidija and George 
Afternoon: attendance as observer of a session of the European Scout Committee 
Evening: dinner with the Joint Committee (= European Scout Committee and Europe 

Committee WAGGGS) 

11 November Morning: departures 

 

Please don't hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or require additional information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

David McKee  
Director, European Regional Office 

ANNEX: Registration Form 


